
 
 

Saturday, May 20th –  2023 National Safe Boating Event  

Washington Wal-Mart’s Main Entrance 

10:00 AM – 3:00 PM 
 

 

 

 

 

North American Safe Boating Council Campaign 

Promotes boating safety and lifejacket safety by 

encouraging boaters to wear life jackets and 

practice responsible, safe boating habits. 
 

 

 

America’s Boating Club of the Pamlico annually kicks off National Safe 

Boating Week with an opportunity to reach our local recreational boaters 

emphasizing the importance of wearing life jackets, that simple task has 

the potential to reduce terrible loss of life.  As well as, encourage Vessel 

Safety Inspections to help insure boater’s vessels are safe and meet the 

laws regarding needed equipment. 

Can you Volunteer for one or two hours?   

We will have a tent/table set up with materials and handouts.  

We need volunteers…couples or twosomes to join your fellow members 

between the hours of 10:00 AM and 3:00 PM to chat with the public.  

Please sign up by contacting Walt Morrissey at commander@pspsnc.com  

or give him a call at 252-623-1714 with the time slot of your choice and 

your cell number. 

 

This safety awareness is so important. 

The United States Coast Guard released their latest statistics in March 

2023.  USCG counted 4,439 accidents that involved 658 deaths, 2,641 

injuries and approximately $67.5 million dollars of damage to property as 

a result of recreational boating accidents nationally.  
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